
.:Munson 7ownsfi!JJ 
23857 Co. 'Rd. 23 

'Riclimomf, :Minnesota 56368 

January 11, 2022 

To whom it may concern: 

Munson Planning and Zoning Board is working on a new ordinance for all 
vacation rentals. The Planning and Zoning Board Members are asking for 
your thoughts on the new ordinance on vacation rentals. They are 
requesting that you put your concerns or complaints in either a letter or an 
email. 

We would like to thank you in advance for taking the time to put together 
this information. 

Please mail letters to 

Lynn Burg 
Munson Township 
21301 County Road 111 
Richmond, MN 56368 

Or Email to Munsontownship@gmail.com 

Sincerely, 

Lynn Burg 
Zoning Administrator 


